
2011 NYN Fall Assembly Report 
 

Are you all getting busy deciding and carrying out what your Public Outreach 
Projects are going to be. Let’s bring back lots of hands with all our projects on them back 
to the Fall Assembly to place on our Area Public Outreach Board . Just a Reminder that 
September is “ Recovery Month” What a great month to do some more Public Outreach  
work. Did any of you order the 20ll “ Al-Anon Faces Alcoholism” our public Outreach 
Magazine? If you did that is so great now lets get them all out before the end of 
September. How about order sum of our great pieces of free literature that is available at 
your local LDC’s or the WSO to go along with those Magazines? 
 
Love in Service 
Sherry S. 
NYN Public Outreach Coordinator 


